
When: Wednesday, July 24, 2013, 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 
Where: The Offices of Hodgson Russ LLP 
1540 Broadway, 24th Floor, New York, NY 

Attendance is limited.  
We kindly request that you RSVP to Ann Poznanski.  

apoznans@hodgsonruss.com, 646.218.7559 

You’re Invited 

The reception will offer a preview of this cutting-edge study 
on the status of women in-house attorneys in corporate law  
departments. Please come and network with colleagues 
from corporate law departments and law firms. 

NAWL Foundation 2013 Sponsors: 

Attendees are asked to please consider making a tax-deductible 
donation to the NAWL Foundation in the amount of $50, $100, 
or $250. Credit card payments and checks made payable to 
NAWL Foundation will be accepted at the event. Receipts will be 
provided. 

The NAWL Foundation cordially 
invites you to a cocktail  
reception, hosted by Hodgson 
Russ LLP, where the Foundation 
will announce its new research  
initiative, Women in Corporate 
Law.   


